
All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
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INTERIOR: 531 SF

BEDROOM
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-A
6

INTERIOR: 447 SF

BEDROOM
9’-1” x 10’-9”

LIVING/DINING
14’-8” x ’-8’-6”
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-B
3-1

INTERIOR: 515 SF

BEDROOM
8’-8” x 12’-1”

LIVING
10’-5” x 4’-11”

BATH

DW

W/D

F

DEN
4’-8” x 6’-7”

TERRACE
285 SF

KITCHEN/DINING
10’-6” x 11’-0”

1 Bedroom + 
Den

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

5th FLOOR

04 03 02 01
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06 07
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09
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-B
8

INTERIOR: 550 SF

5' - 7"

BEDROOM
8’-11” x 12’-9”

LIVING
10’-0” x 9’-8”

BATH

DWKITCHEN/DINING
10’-0” x 11’-0”

W/D

F

DEN
5’-7” x 6’-9”

1 Bedroom +
Den
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-B
9-1

INTERIOR: 566 SF

BEDROOM
9’-1” x 10’-3”

LIVING
9’-6” x 12’-9”

BATH

DW

KITCHEN/DINING
9’-6” x 11’-0”

W/D

F

DEN
6’-8” x 6’-4”

1 Bedroom + 
Den

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

2nd FLOOR
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-B
9-2

INTERIOR: 566 SF

BEDROOM
9’-1” x 10’-3”

LIVING
9’-6” x 12’-9”

BATH

DW

KITCHEN/DINING
9’-6” x 11’-0”

W/D

F

DEN
6’-8” x 6’-6”

1 Bedroom +
Den

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

2nd FLOOR

01 02 03 04 05

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

3rd FLOOR
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-B
12-1

INTERIOR: 600 SF

BEDROOM
11’-2” x 10’-2”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
16’-2” x 16’-6”

BATH

DW

W/D

F

OPT. DEN
6’-8” x 5’-9”

TERRACE
208 SF

1 Bedroom + 
Opt. Den

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

5th FLOOR
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06 07
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09
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-B
13-1

INTERIOR: 630 SF

BEDROOM
12’-6” x 8’-5”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
16’-0” x 12’-6”

BATH

DW

W/D

F

DEN
6’-9” x 5’-9”

TERRACE
491 SF

Sliding door optional

1 Bedroom + 
Den

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

5th FLOOR

04 03 02 01
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-B
14 BEDROOM

10’-11” x 10’-0”

BATH

DW

WIC

W/D

F

FLEX
7’-6” x 9’-7”

ENSUITE

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
16’-6” x 16’-6”

1 Bedroom 
+ Flex

INTERIOR: 737 SF
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-B
14-1

BEDROOM
10’-11” x 10’-0”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
16’-6” x 16’-6”

BATH

DW

TERRACE
70 SFWIC

W/D

F

FLEX
7’-6” x 9’-7”

ENSUITE

1 Bedroom 
+ Flex

INTERIOR: 737 SF

DAWES RD
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-C
1

INTERIOR: 595 SF

BEDROOM
10’-2” x 11’-2”

LIVING
12’-3” x 10’-9”

BATH

DW

W/D
F

BEDROOM
7’-1” x 9’-0”
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9’-4” x 11’-0”
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-C
1-1

INTERIOR: 595 SF

BEDROOM
10’-2” x 11’-2”

LIVING
12’-3” x 10’-9”

BATH

DW

W/D
F

BEDROOM
7’-1” x 9’-0”

TERRACE
310 SF

KITCHEN/DINING
9’-4” x 11’-0”

2 Bedroom

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

5th FLOOR
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-C
2-2

INTERIOR: 623 SF

BEDROOM
8’-6” x 10’-2”

BATH

DW

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
13’-8” x 19’-8”

W/D

F

BALCONY
92 SF

BEDROOM
8’-10” x 8’-1”

DAWES RD
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4th FLOOR
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2 Bedroom + 
Study



All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-C
3

INTERIOR: 635 SF

BEDROOM
8’-6” x 10’-2”

BATH

DW

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
13’-8” x 19’-8”

W/D

F

BALCONY
92 SF

BEDROOM
8’-10” x 8’-1”

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

5th FLOOR
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Study



All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-C
5

INTERIOR: 682 SF

2 Bedroom

BEDROOM
9’-9” x 8’-3”

BEDROOM
8’-11” x 11’-1”

LIVING
10’-4” x 7’-6”
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F
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-C
8

INTERIOR: 710 SF

BEDROOM
10’-11” x 9’-6” KITCHEN/DINING

9’-11” x 11’-0”

BATH

DW

LIVING
9’-11” x 8’-4”

WIC

W/D

F

BALCONY
118 SF

ENSUITE
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8’-1” x 7’-1”
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-F
2-1

INTERIOR: 1,055 SF

BEDROOM
10’-3” x 10’-4”

LIVING/DINING/KITCHEN
14’-4” x 17’-7”

BATH

DW

W/D

F

DEN
8’-0” x 4’-1”

ENSUITE

BEDROOM
8’-3” x 8’-9”

BEDROOM
9’-4” x 9’-4”

TERRACE
379 SF

3 Bedroom + 
Den

DAWES RD
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 N-F
2-3

BEDROOM
10’-4” x 10’-4” LIVING/DINING/KITCHEN

14’-4” x 17’-7”

BATH

DW

W/D

F

DEN
8’-0” x 4’-1”

ENSUITE

BEDROOM
8’-3” x 8’-9”

BEDROOM
9’-4” x 9’-4”

BALCONY
53 SF

3 Bedroom + 
Den

INTERIOR: 1,055 SF
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. March 2022.

 MO
DEL

 A1

INTERIOR: 437 SF

1 Bedroom

BEDROOM
9’-10” x 10’-6”
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KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
11’-2” x 19’-10”

DW

F
DAWES RD

25th FLOOR

02 10
09

04

05
06 07

0103

08

GUEST AVENUE

DAWES RD
8th-23rd FLOOR

02 10 09

04

05
06 07

0103

08

GUEST AVENUE

DAWES RD
24th FLOOR

02 10 09

04

05
06 07

0103

08

GUEST AVENUE

DAWES RD

26th-34th FLOOR

02 10 09

04

05
06 07

0103

08

GUEST AVENUE

GUEST AVENUE

DAWES RD

35th-37th FLOOR

02 09
08

04
05 06

01

03 07

GUEST AVENUE

DAWES RD

38th FLOOR

02 08 07

03
04 05

01

06

DAWES RD
7th FLOOR

02 09 08

04

05
06 07

0103

INDOOR
 AMENITY

GUEST AVENUE

BALCONY (125 SF)

KITCHEN

LIVING / DINING

W/D

ENSUITE

BATH

BEDROOM BEDROOM

8' - 11"

9' - 10"

9' - 6"

12' - 1"

12' - 0"

13' - 9"

11' - 3"

02 10 09

04

05
06 07

0103

08

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

24th FLOOR

02 10 09

04

05
06 07

0103

08

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

38th FLOOR

02
08

07

03
04

05

01

06

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

25th FLOOR

02 10
09

04

05
06 07

0103

08

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

26th-34th FLOOR

02 10 09

04

05
06 07

0103

08

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

35th-37th FLOOR

02 09
08

04
05 06

01

03 07

All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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2022/01/26

UNIT TYPE 35-2
2 BEDROOM    786 SF

BALCONY   125 SF



All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. March 2022.

 MO
DEL

 A1-
1

INTERIOR: 437 SF

1 Bedroom

DW

FW/D

KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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UNIT TYPE 35-2
2 BEDROOM    786 SF

BALCONY   125 SF



All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 A2

INTERIOR: 455 SF

1 Bedroom

BATH

KITCHEN
11’-0” x 10’-11”

W/D

BEDROOM
12’-7” x 8’-4”

LIVING/DINING
7’-9” x 10’-11”

DW F

DAWES RD

25th FLOOR

02 10
09
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05
06 07
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06 07
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06 07
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05
06 07
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02 09 08

04

05
06 07

0103

INDOOR
 AMENITY

GUEST AVENUE

BALCONY (125 SF)

KITCHEN

LIVING / DINING

W/D

ENSUITE

BATH

BEDROOM BEDROOM

8' - 11"

9' - 10"

9' - 6"

12' - 1"

12' - 0"

13' - 9"

11' - 3"

02 10 09

04

05
06 07
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08

DAWES RD
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06 07
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35th-37th FLOOR

02 09
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05 06
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03 07

All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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BALCONY   125 SF



All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 A4

INTERIOR: 478 SF

1 Bedroom
DW

F

W/D

BALCONY
69 SF

KITCHEN / LIVING / DINING
21’-4” x 10’-3”BATH

BEDROOM
10’-0” x 10’-4”
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BATH

BEDROOM BEDROOM

8' - 11"

9' - 10"

9' - 6"

12' - 1"
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02 09
08

04
05 06

01

03 07

All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 A6

INTERIOR: 508 SF

1 Bedroom

BEDROOM
9’-3” x 12’-2”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
16’-3” x 16’-1”

BATH

TERRACE
204 2F

DW

W/D

F

5th FLOOR

01
02

03

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

BALCONY (125 SF)

KITCHEN

LIVING / DINING

W/D

ENSUITE

BATH

BEDROOM BEDROOM

8' - 11"

9' - 10"

9' - 6"

12' - 1"

12' - 0"

13' - 9"

11' - 3"

02 10 09
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05
06 07

0103

08
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24th FLOOR
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06 07
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 A6
-2

INTERIOR: 508 SF

1 Bedroom

BEDROOM
8’-6” x 12’-1”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
16’-3” x 16’-5”

BATH

BALCONY
123 SF

DW

W/D

F

DAWES RD

25th FLOOR
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 A7

INTERIOR: 521 SF

1 Bedroom

9' - 0"

BEDROOM
9’-0” x 10’-1”

DW

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
15’-0” x 15’-4”

BATH

W/D

F

DAWES RD
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GUEST AVENUE

01 19 18 17 16
15 14
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05 06 07
08 09 10 11 12 13
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 B1

INTERIOR: 494 SF

BATH

STUDY

W/D

BEDROOM
9’-6” x 10’-0”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
21’-1” x 10’-0”

DWF

OPT.
ISLAND

1 Bedroom +
Study

6th FLOOR

01 15 14 13 12

02
03

04 05 06 07 08 09 10 11

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

BALCONY (125 SF)

KITCHEN

LIVING / DINING

W/D

ENSUITE

BATH

BEDROOM BEDROOM

8' - 11"

9' - 10"

9' - 6"

12' - 1"

12' - 0"

13' - 9"

11' - 3"
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 B2

INTERIOR: 562 SF

BEDROOM
10’-0” x 10’-4”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
13’-3” x 15’-7”

BATH

DW

W/D

F

DEN
6’-9” x 6’-0”

1 Bedroom +
Den

6th FLOOR

01 15 14 13 12
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03

04 05 06 07 08 09 10 11

DAWES RD

GUEST AVENUE

BALCONY (125 SF)

KITCHEN

LIVING / DINING

W/D
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BATH
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 B3
-1

INTERIOR: 573 SF

BEDROOM
10’-0” x 10’-7”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
13’-8” x 19’-0”

BATH

DW

W/D

F

1 Bedroom + 
Study

DAWES RD
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GUEST AVENUE
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 B3
-4

INTERIOR: 573 SF

BEDROOM
10’-5” x 10’-3”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
13’-9” x 15’-3”

BATH

DW

W/D

F

DEN
7’-2” x 6’-4”

1 Bedroom + 
Den

DAWES RD

3rd FLOOR

GUEST AVENUE
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 B4

INTERIOR: 574 SF

STUDY
6’-3” x 7’-3”

BATH

W/D

BEDROOM
10’-10” x 11’-6”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
14’-1” x 13’-2”

BALCONY
63 SQ FT
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.
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DEL

 B9

INTERIOR: 593 SF

BEDROOM
10’-9” x 9’-0”

DW

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING/STUDY
19’-6” x 15’-0”

BATH
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ISLAND
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 D1

INTERIOR: 670 SF

BEDROOM
11’-2” x 7’-4”

BEDROOM
8’-10” x 11’-0”

DW

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
16’-2” x 13’-4”

BATH

W/D

F

ENSUITE

STUDY
 4’-10” x 6’-4”

2 Bedroom + 
Study
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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2 BEDROOM    786 SF
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COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

PEA
K

INTERIOR: 437 SF

1 Bedroom



COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

PIN
NAC

LE

INTERIOR: 437 SF

1 Bedroom



COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

SU
MM

IT

INTERIOR: 455 SF

1 Bedroom



COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

ELE
VAT

E

INTERIOR: 508 SF

1 Bedroom



COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

CRE
ST

STUDY
6ʼ-3” x 7ʼ-3” BATH

W/D

BEDROOM
10ʼ-10” x 11ʼ-6”
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O

N

2 BEDROOM    786 SF
BALCONY   125 SF

INTERIOR: 574 SF

1 Bedroom + 
Study



COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

AIR

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 B7

INTERIOR: 582 SF

BATH

W/D

BEDROOM
9ʼ-8” x 9ʼ-6”

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
13ʼ-2” x 19ʼ-1”

BALCONY
92 SQ FT

DWF

DEN
7ʼ-6” x 5ʼ-7”

OPT.
ISLAND

1 Bedroom +
Den

GUEST AVENUE
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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UNIT TYPE 35-2
2 BEDROOM    786 SF

BALCONY   125 SF

36th-37th FLOOR

INTERIOR: 582 SF

1 Bedroom + 
Den



COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

SK
Y

INTERIOR: 786 SF

2 Bedroom



COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

SU
NRI

SE

INTERIOR: 786 SF

2 Bedroom

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

 MO
DEL

 C6
-2

INTERIOR: 786 SF

2 Bedroom

BALCONY
71 SQ FT

BEDROOM
9ʼ-6” x 7ʼ-11”

BEDROOM
8ʼ-11” x 12ʼ-1”

ENSUITE
BATH

KITCHEN
14ʼ-3” x 11ʼ-7”

LIVING / DINING
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All areas and stated room dimensions are approximate. Floor area measured in accordance with Tarion requirements. Actual living area will vary from floor area
stated. Furniture not included. Plans may be mirror image. Plan may be reversed. All illustrations are artist's concept. E. & O.E. March 2021.
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BALCONY   125 SF
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COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

STA
R

INTERIOR: 775 SF

2 Bedroom + 
Opt. Den



COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

HO
RIZ

ON

INTERIOR: 870 SF

3 Bedroom



COLLECTION

All rights reserved. Buildings and views not to scale. Some features and finishes herein are upgrades or are for illustrative purposes only and may not be available. Furniture is 
displayed for illustration purposes only. Layout does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Balcony, terrace and façade variations may 
apply, contact a sales representative for further details. Illustrations are artist’s concept only. Prices and specifications subject to change without notice. E. & O.E. February 2022.

SO
AR

INTERIOR: 1,036 SF

3 Bedroom + 
Study
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